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SB210 would disenfranchise far too many eligible Oregonian voters by taking away 

the voting lifeline that is our current vote-by-mail system. The least privileged among 

us are not afforded the luxury of taking time off from work or from taking care of their 

families to vote in person on election day. Vote-by-mail ensures that every eligible 

citizen who wants to vote has fair access. It also allows voters to take their time and 

research voting measures and candidates while filling out their ballots, rather than 

rushing through their ballots in the voting booths and potentially voting against their 

own interests.  


